
My name is Donald Keller, I am a vice president of the BHA, 
living on Kenter Avenue, for 58 years.

"Not only are these food truck, lunch truck, operators, 
SCOFFLAWS, but they are most intent on their lack of attention 
to the signage.
That purposeful intent to ignore the signage makes them guilty 
of intent to violate the law as passed by the City of Los 
Angeles, City Council!"
"This is the reason that we ask the City to examine the existing 
law and make this intent to violate the law more serious, with 
much more additional penalties, fines, etc."
BHA SUPPORTS THE MOTION BY HONORABLE COUNCILMAN, 
MIKE BONIN.


